
 

Innovations Direct Pty Ltd are recalling the Instant Hot water Kettle sold through the 

Innovations network.  

 

Problem  

 

The instant hot water Kettle has a safety fault which 

may result in a fire. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Details 

The Instant Hot water Kettle has a purchase code of ISKTL 

. 

What to do 

Immediately stop using the product and disconnect it from the power supply. 
 
Customers will be contacted by mail/email and requested to return the Kettle by Freepost for 
a full refund. 

 

 

Contact 

For more information contact Innovations Direct Pty Ltd online http://www.innovations.com.au/ 

or on 0800 100 001.  

 
 
 

Fire Related 

Product Recall Notice 

Instant Hot Water Kettle ISKTL 

 

Date issued:  25 November 2016 

This notification has been compiled using information from external sources for the promotion of fire safety. Although care has 
been taken in preparing the information published, the New Zealand Fire Service does not guarantee the accuracy of it. The Fire 
Service is not responsible for any errors or omissions and accepts no liability whatsoever for any loss or damage howsoever 
arising. 
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